
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2018 

 

 

Welcome Back 

 
The children have already settled into the school routine and are working hard.  

The children are looking really smart and behaviour has been excellent!! 

 

Harvest Festival- Thursday 27th September 
 

Following our service gifts received in school will be sent to the People’s Kitchen.  Please 

see attached list of items needed.  

We would be grateful for any gifts to be sent into school by Wednesday 26th September 

so that a display can be arranged prior to the service. The service is at Lemington 

Methodist Church at 1.15pm 

 

School Uniform 

 
Can we remind parents that all children should wear the correct uniform as detailed 

below; 

 

• V-neck sweatshirts / cardigans  - with the school logo 

• White shirts or white / light blue polo shirts 

• Smart black / dark grey trousers (no jogging pants) 

• Black / dark grey skirts  (no leggings) 

• Black flat, suitable school shoes (no bright coloured trainers) 

• Blue check dresses for Summer 

• Years 3,4 and 5 have the opportunity to wear the school tie 

• Year 6 will be given a school tie to wear 

 

Whilst we appreciate that most items are available to buy on the High Street the 

sweatshirt/cardigan displaying the school logo is only available from our uniform supplier, 

please find details below. 

  

PE - All kit to be in an appropriate PE bag please 

 

• Plain white T-shirt  (no logos / patterns) 

• Black shorts 

• Trainers – to be kept in PE kit 

 



Sweatshirts etc are available online at http://studentuniform.co.uk/lemin126 – a direct 

link is available on the homepage of our website at 

www.lemingtonriverside.newcastle.sch.uk  

 

Car Seats – Please be aware of current legislation  

 

Using a child car seat or booster seat  

Children must normally use a child car seat until they’re 12 years old or 135 centimetres 

tall, whichever comes first. 

Children over 12 or more than 135cm tall must wear a seat belt. 

You can choose a child car seat based on your child’s height or weight. 

When a child can travel without a car seat  

A child aged 3 or older can travel in a back seat without a child car seat and without a 

seat belt if the vehicle doesn’t have one. 

In most cases, children under 3 must always be in a child car seat. 

The rules are different if: 

• the child is in a taxi or minicab 

• the child is in a minibus, coach or van 

• the child is on an unexpected journey, for example an emergency 

• there’s no room for another car seat 

For further information please visit https://www.gov.uk/child-car-seats-the-rules 

 

School Meals 
 

The current cost of a school meal is £2.00, Nursery £1.90 which must be paid at the 

school office every Monday or sent in an envelope with your child’s name and amount 

enclosed to the school office.  As lunches are ordered by the school cook in advance 

children should not change between school lunch and packed lunch from day to day. 

 

 
 

School closes to children on Friday 26th October and reopens on Monday 
5th November for the Autumn half term break 


